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What is Politics and why
should we care about it?

What is a politician and what
skills do you think you need to
be one?

Who were the suffragettes
and what did they campaign
for?

The prime minister appoints
cabin ministers, what are
they responsible for? What
departments in government
do you think should be most
important and why?

How does the government
protect the environment? Do
you think they are doing
enough, if not what else
could they do?

What are the United Nations
and when was it established?
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Do you think a country needs
a government and should they
be the ones making important
decisions? Why, or why not?
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Even though you are not able
to vote yet, what do you
think you could do as
students to get your opinions
heard?

6

How often are UK general
elections held? What are the
UK’s main political parties?
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If you were a Prime Minister,
what policies would you
have? Is there anything you
would like to change?

“Really accessible, useful
potted guide that explains
some key aspects really
effectively. Great for
interest/study support.”
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